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Our Ref: DW/JR 
4th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are thrilled to be welcoming your child in to Year 7 here at Blessed Trinity this week.  
 
I know many pupils attended our wonderful summer school during the holidays, which helped to support them 
in making new friends and feeling familiar within our school setting. The feedback from this was excellent and 
well done to all of the pupils who attended!  
 
I just wanted to share some key dates with you that are upcoming for Year 7 over the next couple of weeks:  
 
Monday, 11th September – Official school photographs by Tempest Photography. 
 
Tuesday 19th September – Parental drop in for Year 7 parents 3:30-5:00pm a chance for you to meet 
members of the Senior Leadership Team and pastoral staff. 
 
Week Commencing 18th September - Extra-curricular fayre – A Fayre for pupils to find out more out the 
extra-curricular activities that take place within school and to sign up to some clubs! 
 
Monday 25th September- Friday, 29th September – Year 7 days of recollection led by the R.E team and 
with form tutors – details of your child’s retreat day will be sent out in a separate letter.  
 
Wednesday, 18th October- Year 7 mini progress evening where you can meet your child’s form tutor and 
receive feedback on how they are settling in to school.  
 
As you can see we have many exciting activities taking place for Year 7 during this term. I also feel it is 
important that we are supporting and welcoming our new families into Blessed Trinity. Therefore, I would like 
to highlight the Parental drop in on Tuesday, 19th September this will be a fantastic opportunity to meet with 
some staff and ask any further questions you might have!  
 
If you would like to attend and speak to staff please complete the Microsoft form by Monday, 11th September.  
 
Details of an allocated slot for you to attend will then be emailed to you.  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xfsMUvH8MU6AWufP-
sj0KsndpXNt3gZOi3WmqtxpxkhUMDhUOTBQTkNSUVdKVFhQN0JQUFRGRVI4US4u  
 
A more official meeting will be on Wednesday, 18th October for the Year 7 mini-parents evening to find out 
more about how your child has settled during their first term here.  
 
Can I thank you as always for your tremendous support.  
 
If you need to contact school please make contact with your child’s form tutor in the first instance and Mrs 
Kelly who is the Year Leader.  
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Mrs D Williams  
Headteacher 
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